
EXPRESSION  OF  INTEREST:
Reconstruction of building
The  Office  of  the  High  Representative  (OHR)  invites
Expressions  of  Interest  from  qualified  and  experienced
companies able to prepare project documentation and perform
reconstruction of building located in Brcko District.

It is one floor building with total floor surface of cc 1,375
m2. The plan is to reconstruct it as school using existing
external walls.

The  award  of  this  contract  will  be  decided  after  limited
Invitation  to  bid.  In  order  to  qualify  for  inclusion,
interested  firms  should  provide  following:

–         Company name and address and Company registration
documents

–         Number of employees with their qualifications

–         Turnover for last year

–         List of similar reconstruction projects executed in
last five years

Submissions in closed envelope must be received by Tuesday 30
July latest at the following address:

Head of Procurement
OHR
Emerika Bluma 1
71000 Sarajevo, BiH

https://www.ohr.int/expression-of-interest-reconstruction-of-building-3/
https://www.ohr.int/expression-of-interest-reconstruction-of-building-3/

